

NAVY LEAGUE OF THE UNITED STATES

Citizens in Support of Sea Services



September 17, 2024

Aloha Community Supporters!

The Navy League 2024 Toys for Tots Golf Tournament is on October 25, 2024, at the Navy Marine Golf Course!

Your support, whether as an event partner, a player, donating a raffle prize, or registering a team will help ensure that all keiki will have a merry Christmas! Together, through your generous support, we can make Christmas a joyous and memorable holiday for so many Keiki!

The Honolulu Council, a 501(c)(3) non-profit organization, has over 1,800 members and is one of the top councils in our country because of the programs we provide to the men and women wearing the cloth in our community and their families. We are also continuing our partnership with the Federal Manager's Association and the employees at the Pearl Harbor Naval Shipyard. Proceeds of the tournament go to Toys for Tots, support for the Honolulu Navy League programs including the Friends of Windward Wounded Warriors, Sea Cadets and youth initiatives, shipyard scholarships, and military family support programs.

I, our committee chair **Cedric Ota**, Vice President of Hawaiian Dredging Construction Company, and his team will be contacting you for your Kokua in the following weeks. We welcome the opportunity to discuss how your support can be customized, to make it possible for you to participate in this worthwhile event.

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me directly at (808) 422-9404 or email NLHCEvents@gmail.com

Supporting our men and women who serve, and their families, is an important mission!

Sincerely,

Executive Director Jane Ferreira

Navy League of the United States, Honolulu Council

SEE YOU ON 10/25/2024!